
To Dr. Flic~ from Dr. Jacobs. 

Narragansett Ave., Newport, 
July 4, 1904. 

Dea.r Dr. Flick: 

I beg to inform you that at the recent meeting of the Executive 

Committee of the Association for the Study and Prevention of Tuberculosis, you 

were named by the President of the Association, Dr. Trudeau, a member for the 

United States of the International Central Bureau of Tuberèulosis. The other 

members represent!ng this country are: 

Dr. 

" 
Il 

lt 

William Osler, Chairman, 
S. A. Knopf 
Herman M.. Biggs 
Vincent Y. Bowditch. 

Believe me, Very sincerely youcs, 

Henry Bart on Jacobs, 
Secretary. 


